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HUNTERDON COUNTY 
BAR AS'.)QClfaJIOr~ 

July 29, 2021 

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 
Comments on the Future of Court Operations 
Hughes Justice Complex 
PO Box 037 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0037 
Comments.Mai lbox@njcourts .gov 

Re: Remote Court Operations 

Dear Judge Grant: 

Kindly accept this letter on behalf of the Hunterdon County Bar 
Association. We are writing in response to your request for comments 
regarding remote court operations. 

We support the content of the New Jersey State Bar Association's 
Practice of Law Report. The Report accurately identifies various proceedings 
in all areas of practice that functioned well utilizing remote platforms and 
recommends a continued use in those proceedings. The Report also identifies 
concerns in areas of practice that would benefit from further improvement. 

We ask that remote proceedings be implemented as recommended in 
the Report. Thank you for your consideration. 

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the Hunterdon County Bar Association 

Peter A. Marra, Esq. 
HCBA President 
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